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ABN 81 144 590 858 

28 November 2023 
 
Ms Scarlette de Lavaine 
Adviser, Listings Compliance 
ASX Limited 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 
By email:  scarlette.delavaine@asx.com.au 

ListingsCompliancePerth@asx.com.au 
 
Dear Scarlette 

In response to your correspondence of 28 November 2023 regarding the increased price and volume in the 
securities of Bulletin Resources Limited (“BNR”) please find below the following: 

1. BNR is not aware of any information concerning the Company that has not been announced to the market, 
which, if known by some in the market, could explain the recent trading in the Company’s securities. 

2. Not applicable. 

3. BNR is not aware of any other specific information which would explain the recent increase in both the 
price and volume of the Company’s securities. BNR refers to its ASX announcement dated 4 October 2023 
entitled “EPA’s Greenlight Allows Bulletin’s Drilling Applications to Proceed” whereby BNR indicated that 
the EPA approval has paved the way for DMIRS to process the Native Vegetation Clearing Permit (“Permit”) 
for the Company’s Ravensthorpe Lithium Project. 

While DMIRS has not advised Bulletin of its assessment decision, it is expected that Bulletin will be notified 
in due course and will advise the market at that time. 

4. The Company confirms that it is in compliance with the Listing Rules, and, in particular, Listing Rule 3.1. 

5. The Company confirms that the above responses have been authorised and approved in accordance with 
its published continuous disclosure policy and the Board. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Chapman 
Company Secretary 
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